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Unitus Community Credit Union Announces New Branch at Bridgeport Village 

New location meets member demand for westside service with convenient freeway access 

and Saturday hours 

 
Portland, Ore., January 6, 2023 – Unitus Community Credit Union’s newest branch is now open 

at the Bridgeport Village Shopping Center, located at 7945 SW Bridgeport Road, Tigard, OR. 
Offering services in this busy area at the Tigard-Tualatin border provides value for our current 

members who have long requested a Unitus presence in this area. The location also provides the 
ability to grow membership in this heavily populated area, with convenient freeway access and 

expanded hours. 

 
Unitus’ Bridgeport Village Branch offers expanded services, including a Virtual Teller Machine (VTM) 

and Saturday hours. Previously, westside members had to travel to the Beaverton Branch for 
service on Saturdays. The Bridgeport Village Branch provides a full range of financial services, 

including checking, savings, and retirement accounts; auto, business, equity and home loans; full-

service, deposit-taking VTMs; and personal financial assistance. The branch is located in the 
southwest corner of Bridgeport Village near Saks OFF 5TH. 

 

“We are pleased to bring our inspiring service to this new location,” said Corlinda Wooden, SVP and 
Chief Retail Officer at Unitus Community Credit Union. “We are eager to become a part of this 

vibrant neighborhood and to introduce Unitus to new members who are looking for a local, not-for-
profit financial institution that aligns with their values.” 

 

“Opening a new branch at Bridgeport Village is part of our strategic growth plans to engage current 
and future members in the communities where they live,” explained Steven Stapp, President and 

CEO at Unitus Community Credit Union. “We put the member at the heart of every decision we 
make, and this is no exception; members have been asking for a location in this area and we are 

proud to deliver on that feedback.”   

 
The branch is now open; hours of operation are available at unitusccu.com. A ribbon-cutting event 

will be held at 8:00 a.m. on Friday, January 13. A grand opening celebration will be held Friday, 
January 20, 2023. Media members interested in attending must contact Autumn Foster, Marketing 

Communications Specialist, at 503-423-8468.  

 
About Unitus Community Credit Union 

Unitus is a member-owned local credit union that invests in people by doing the right thing. We are 

dedicated to fostering a culture of belonging for our workforce and members by celebrating 
diversity, inspiring continuous growth, and standing strong against injustice, creating a safe and 

inclusive environment for our employees and the communities we serve. Learn about the local 
impact Unitus makes by visiting unitusccu.com. 
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